
Our OVMS
Community is Invited
to Particpate
Would you like to give input on how OVMS will
handle the new LAUSD phone policy and
procedures?

Join us for a planning meeting to
discuss the new LAUSD policy
review California law as it relates to phones
in schools
review our current OVMS policy
propose the policy for implementation of
magnetic pouches at OVMS*

*proposed policy will be reviewed and voted on by OVMS
Local School Leadership Council

Parent Center
Room 183:30 pm

NEW DATE
Wednesday, 

January 15, 2025 Olive Vista MS


